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Wed 29th Mar 

ASD  parent workshop 

(In the Studio) 

 

Fri 31 Mar 

Non-uniform  day 

& Easter hat competition 

 

Mon 03 – Fri 14 Apr 

Easter holidays  

(school closed) 
 

Ladybridge Learning Conversations 
Do you ever ask your child, ‘What have you been learning at school today?’, and 

they respond, ‘Nothing’? Well, ask them these questions instead, and see what 

they say!  We’ll be sending home two weekly questions per year group to support 

your learning conversations at home.  Look out for these on Class Dojo and here 

on the newsletter!  

Reception   Can you explain some of the signs of spring?  

 Can you explain what comes next in my repeating pattern? red, 

blue, green, red, blue, green, red …  

Year 1   How many tens are in the number 48? 

 What did Louis Wain love to draw in his artwork? 

Year 2   When does ‘Holy Week’ start in the Christian calendar? 

 What are the features of a letter? 

Year 3   Can you name six features of a persuasive leaflet? 

 Can you name the six ingredients needed to make dough, and what 

each ingredient does? 

Year 4   What is a podcast? 

 Punctuate this piece of speech. Mirror, mirror on the wall who’s 

the fairest of them all asked the queen. 

Year 5   Between which two lines would you find the tropical rainforests 

around the world?  

 Why do you think mammals have different gestation periods? 

Year 6   What is a rectilinear shape? 

 If a rectangle has a perimeter of 28cm and its length is 10cm, 

what is its area? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This Week’s Attendance 

     96.7%       

 

Class with the  

Best Attendance 

      4B – 98.7%       
 

Most Punctual Class 

       3L        

 

Attendance Matters 

Be in school all day, every 

day. 

Author Visit 

The children in Reception - Year 4 really enjoyed meeting Sean Perkins Author and 

Illustrator this week! He brought his friends Oscar and Ben along with their friend 

Mrs Hen, who was having a birthday party in his latest book. The children were so 

engaged in the story, especially when he played music and sang a song that the 

children could join in with. Some of our pupils even got the 

exciting opportunity to have a go at creating their own 

characters, inspired by Sean’s own illustrations. Sean has 

very kindly said that he will sign any books that the 

children purchase from him with their own personalised 

message - how exciting! Keep an eye out on dojo for more 

details about this in the next couple of weeks ☺️  

 ‘Concerns, Comments, 

Congratulations’ 

 

If you’ve got any feedback 

for us, complete one of our 

3c’s sheets and put it in the 

3c’s box (all located in the 

entrance foyer). 

 


